To: Jackson, Ryan| NN

From: J. Steven Hart
Sent: Thur 8/10/2017 8:58:39 PM
Subject: you met Dennis - i trust him on recommendations

I wanted to highlight three candidates for the Science Advisory Board, who were nominated by
our client, Dennis Treacy, the President of the Smithfield Foundation. Each of the nominees
would bring a unique perspective to the Board and its work, with all three engaged in key issues
facing the EPA.

All three welcome the opportunity for the EPA to consider their nominations. Each nominee is a
resident of Virginia, which would facilitate their active engagement and participation with the
SAB.
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This message, and any attachments to it, are from Willlams & Jensen, PLLC and are intended only for the
addressee. Information contained herein is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure pursuant to
applicable federal or state law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any
use, dissemination, distribution, copying or communication of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and delete the message and
any attachments. Thank you
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